

## Friends of the Lantana Public Library The Bugle

"We blow the library's horn"

Issue 23

May, 2014

# , pring

#### 2014 Board Officers

#### Friends of the Lantana Library

**President** Vice President Treasurer

Secretary

Teresa Wilhelm Ann Johnson Eileen Dario Sid Patchett

#### Directors:

Ilona Balfour Catharine Rambeau Kathy Gundlach Jane Hand Fr. David Kennedy **Rosemary Mouring Dorothy Richter Carol Thomas Ellen Tuggle** 

If you are interested in serving on the Board in 2015, please contact Sid Patchett at 561-540-5740 or by e-mail, sidpatchett@yahoo.com.

**24** Current issues of your favorite magazines are now available on Kindle, I-Pad, or your Tablet, all for free at your Lantana Library

**Bicyclina** 

**Bloomberg Business Week** 

Car and Driver

**Cruising World** 

Discover **Economist** 

**Esquire** Field and Stream

**Forbes** 

Good Housekeeping

**Kiplinger's Personal Finance** Ladies Home Journal

**Mother Earth News** 

Nation

National Geographic

Interactive

New York Review of

Books

Newsweek

**PC World** 

**Popular Mechanics** 

Prevention

Redbook

**Rolling Stone** 

Seventeen

**Smithsonian** 

You can access these journals on practically any device just by entering your library card number, your e-mail address and a password chosen by you. There is no limit on the number of users who can read a magazine issue at the same time. The issue you read at home or wherever you use your device looks exactly like the issue you would pick up at Barnes and Noble or at the Library. You will find this new service on the Library's web site, www.lantanalibrary.org.

#### A Friendly Reminder

It's time again. The Friends need your 2014 dues. Unlike all the other components of the cost of living index, they have not gone up. Still only \$5.00. Your dues help us help the Library. Please send them to Eileen Dario, Treasurer, Friends of the lantana Library, 205 West Ocean Avenue, Lantana, Fl 33462 or bring them along to the Library next time you visit.

> Lantana Public Library 205 West Ocean Avenue Lantana, FI 33462 (561) 540-5740)

# Long Serving Student Volunteer, Palens Pacius, to attend Rollins College

We know all the Friends and library users whose books he has checked in and out at our loans counter for the past four years will join us in congratulating Palens on his acceptance at Rollins College in Winter Park. Palens came aboard as a student volunteer in his freshman year at Alexander W. Dreyfoos School of the Arts and has helped at the Library almost every afternoon since as well as practically full time during his summer "vacations". All of us who've worked with him congratulate him on his graduation from Dreyfoos next month and wish him great success at Rollins. Our loss is Rollins gain.

### Your Library Needs You

Lantana's Library is unique: apart from its Director and two part-time library assistants, all its services are the work of volunteers -your friends and neighbors. The cheerful person who checks your books in and out, keeps the books in order on our shelves, leads our book discussion group or tutors somebody on how to use a computer—all are volunteers.

We are always looking for new recruits. Whatever your skills, however you would like to help, we have a spot for you. Become a part of something different that makes a difference. Join our team. Want to help but not sure how you can? Call Sid Patchett, our Director, at 540-5740 or e-mail him at sidpatchett@yahoo.com

## **Nancy Canter**

Nancy Canter died on February 17. The Library has lost one of its great friends. From 1995 when she served on the Town's committee that planned for Lantana's new Library, Nancy was its tireless advocate. As a member, then Chairman, of the Lantana Library Foundation, she devoted herself to raising funds to support our Library. She and her husband, Lou, gave thousands of dollars, and almost as many hours, to make sure that the Library survived and thrived. She recruited many of our long serving volunteers, wrote articles about the Library and its services, and promoted it in the many community organizations that she supported. Nancy was the Friend every public library should have. We shall miss her.